
Dear *|FIRST_NAME|*, 
 
As autumn arrives and we look forward to Thanksgiving, we want to take a moment to
express our overwhelming gratitude for your continued support of Little Miracles. In the third
quarter, we welcomed 105 new families into our program, bringing our total to 311
unduplicated families served in 2024 while distributing $394,000 in essential baby
supplies.
Once families join our program, they can reapply for resources every 90 days, allowing us to
support them as their little ones grow and reach new developmental milestones. Your
generous contributions provide these families with not just essential items, but also hope for a
brighter future. Thank you for being a vital part of our vision to embrace, equip and
empower all Tri-Valley parents in need.

VIEW OUR 1 MINUTE VIDEO TO SEE THE IMPACT YOU'VE MADE!

 

 
As Thanksgiving draws near, we hope you take time to reflect on what you’re thankful for and
know that you are impacting families of all ages and stages, who are truly thankful to
you!
 
Grateful to serve our community, one ‘little miracle’ at a time,
 
Melissa & Diana

Make a Difference Today!

Please consider making a gift! Your tax-deductible monetary donation helps us bridge the gap
between in-kind contributions and the essential baby items requested by families.
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https://www.facebook.com/littlemiraclesp/
https://www.instagram.com/littlemiraclesp/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kmfFlhpnXGw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kmfFlhpnXGw
https://littlemiraclespleasanton.org/donate
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